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July 10, 2024 
 
 
 

Electronic Response: 167965-00159102@requests.muckrock.com 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Estes: 
 
The Colorado Bureau of Investigation (CBI) received your request pursuant to the Colorado Open 
Records Act (CORA), C.R.S. 24-72-201, et seq., and/or the Colorado Criminal Justice Records 
Act (CCJRA), C.R.S. 24-73-301, et seq., on July 8, 2024, for “All documents and files, including 
letters, memos, emails and all communications pertaining to Native American rights activist 
Theda Rose Nelson Clarke.” 
 
After a comprehensive search of CBIs Records Management System, it has been determined 
that CBI has no records responsive to this request based on a name search. If there is a specific 
incident you believe CBI was involved in, please refine your request to include more specific 
information so CBI can perform another search.   
 
 
Please direct additional inquiries to cdps_cbi_cora@state.co.us.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

On behalf of: 

Ray Butler, Acting Director 

Colorado Bureau of Investigation 
 

Office of the Director 

690 Kipling Street, Suite 3000 

Lakewood, CO  80215 
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